
From: Bob White 

Date: April 7, 2021 at 10:00:04 PM EDT 

To: Laura Moy <lmoy@tecumseh.ca> 

Subject: Ganatchio trail extension - support. 

Ms. Moy: 

Please make Mayor McNamara and Tecumseh Town Council aware of our support for 
this project.  We are avid users of the trail and fully support the extension to Lakewood 
Park. 

We are aware, of course, of the concerns of the homeowners whose properties and 
driveways would be affected.  We have the following comments: 

1. Comments by those Against who suggest they will have a greater responsibility 
to look out as they use their driveway for Trail users are, we feel, superfluous.  
Riverside Drive is a busy road.  They have chosen to live here and should expect 
diligence in accessing this street. 

2. We are sympathetic to those who are concerned about the number of streets the 
extension will cross.  Personally, we feel a better alternative is to Extend the Trail 
on the north side of Riverside Drive. 

Bob White, 

Therese McCloskey, 

Oakpark Dr., Tecumseh. 
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